
Conferencing & Operator Assisted Service (COAS)  

February 9, 2023  

Questions from SSC 

 
Following the 1-1 engagement sessions on the draft RFP, SSC is interested in understanding the various 
pricing and licensing models of your SaaS AWS platform and would encourage you to respond directly to 
Eric Vanasse by no later than February 16, 2023, for the following request. 
 

1. What licensing models does your organization offer for the SaaS AWS product? Please complete 
the table below with the information requested.  

 

SaaS AWS Product Table 

 Licensing Model 
Name 

Consumption 
Based 
(Metered) 
Y/N 

Description Period of 
License 

Volumes Features 

1.       

2.       

3.       

4.       

5.       

6.       

7.       

 
2. Do your pricing models allow for an adjustment both downward and upward of the number of 

licenses? If yes, on what frequency is the adjustment permitted?  
 

3. What is your roadmap of licensing models and pricing plans for the SaaS Service?  

If you have any questions or would like to submit your answers, please contact the Contracting      

Authority Eric Vanasse  eric.vanasse@ssc-spc.gc.ca 

mailto:eric.vanasse@ssc-spc.gc.ca

